NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Ribbon Cutting at Seneca BioEnergy

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO November 3, 2011

Romulus- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in a ribbon cutting ceremony at

Seneca BioEnergy in Romulus as a part of his efforts to redevelop the former Seneca Army
Depot, creating new job opportunities as well as economic development at the Depot.
Senator Nozzolio helped to secure funding for Seneca BioEnergy to locate and expand their

business.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; John Burfeindt, Seneca BioEnergy CFO;

Michael Coia, Seneca BioEnergy CEO; and David Kaiser, Romulus Town Supervisor.



